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There is understandable concern about how GCSE and A Level grades will be awarded this 

summer.  Until we have received instructions from the Government about how they are going to 

proceed with this, we are not in a position to issue Predicted Grades. 

In view of this, please do not email teachers or the school requesting this information or to 

request Target Grades be adjusted. 

All students should have a good idea of how well they are doing from their last report and from 

recent assessments, anyway.  In addition, Yr11 students will know their Target Grades (which are 

NOT Predicted Grades) from their Prelim Report, and Yr13 students will have similar information 

from their Mock Exam Summary - both of which are on Insight.  Yr13 students should also know 

what their UCAS Predicted Grades are. 

Whatever happens, please try not to be unduly concerned.  Remember: BWS is a very high 

performing school and the vast majority of our students not only achieve fantastic results in public 

exams, they then go on to even greater things.  There's absolutely no reason to suggest that this will 

be any different for you, despite the current situation. 

 


